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ADDENDUM No. 1 TO THE CALL FOR TENDERS - FEASIBILITY STUDY FOR
THE DREDGING OF THE LUKUGA RIVER

Subject: Extension of the deadline for submission of bids

As part of the call for tenders for the Feasibility Study for the Dredginé of the Lukuga River,
all bidders are hereby informed that the deadline for submission of bids, initially set for 26%
June 2025, has been extended to 18®July 2025.

Revised provision:

The new dates are now set as follows:

Activity Date
Deadline for submission of bids 18t July 2025 at 4:00 PM
Bid evaluation and selection 24 July2025
Contract signing 2.:9"1 July 2025
Submission of final report 29" October 2025

Your bid should be sent to the Executive Director of Lake Tanganyika Authority Secretariat
through his personal assistant, Ms. Christelle Nijimbere, at the following email address:
christelle.nijimbere@lta-alt.org, with a copy to the LTA Environmental Directorate at:
irnkina@yahoo.fr

Kigobe Sud, Avenue des Etats Unis No. 17
You may consult the Terms of Reference in detail on the LTA website (www.lta-alt.org) or

collect a hard copy from the LTA Headquarters located in Kigobe Sud, Avenue des Etats Unis
No. 17 on working days until 18" July 2025, between 9:00 AM and 4:00 PM, Bujumbura time.
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